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Belt Testing

Student Name: _________________________________________  Testing for: _________________ 

You have received permission from your Family Karate Instructors to test for your next belt.  You now need 
permission from your parents at home and approval from your homeroom teacher at school.  Please have this letter 
completed and presented to your Instructor on the day of your belt test and promotion. 

       STUDENT 
Since my last belt test I have lived the tenets by:  

SCHOOL TEACHER 
Dear Teacher: Our mutual student has received permission to test for their new Karate belt.  Our highest priority at 
Family Karate is to develop well-rounded, successful, and honest individuals.  Prior to a belt promotion, we require 
satisfactory reports from each student’s homeroom teacher.  Please feel free to write any comments regarding this 
student in the space provided: 

Teacher’s Signature _________________________________________   Date ______________ 

May we please quote your comments?  Yes    No     Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any more feedback or suggestions 
for improving our school, or our training of this child, feel free to call our office or contact us through www.familykaratepq.com.  
Thank you for training our Karate Kids to be Black Belts in school. 

PARENT 
Dear Parent: Our highest priority at Family Karate is to develop well-rounded, successful, honest individuals.  Prior to a 
belt promotion, we require a satisfactory report from a parent of each child.  Please sign below if your child has 
demonstrated more Courtesy, Integrity, Perseverance, Self Control and Indomitable Spirit at home and in public since 
last earning a Family Karate belt. 

May we please quote your comments?  Yes    No 

Parent’s Signature _____________________________________________    Test fee ($40) ________________ 


